
Hello, 
 
As a Veteran, a Native Oregonian, and a Divorced Father that has been abused by the Oregon 
court system because of it's bias against Fathers and men in general, this is a very disturbing 
bill.  
 
It appears those who are pushing this agenda are trying to use a very often used tool by angry 
spouses to get back at their ex's.  It appears that those who are sponsoring this bill are doing so 
on an emotional basis and not a well thought out argument. It appears the state is wanting to 
use this tool just the way angry spouses have used it. It lets the state become the angry spouse. 
 
This bill is biased against men, is dividing the state by pushing urban values on the rural 
population, and does nothing to solve the problem as to why restraining orders are needed in 
the first place. I have lost complete faith in my government "Leaders" at the state capital to 
solve Oregon's problems and this is another example of a misguided worldview that is tearing 
us apart as a nation as those in power try to impose their narrow minded philosophies on us 
little people.  
 
This bill is simply another power grab by the state and another way to divide us so the state can 
conquer us. 
 
Best Regards, 
Greg Holbrook 
 
 
 


